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Wednesday 20th May 2020




Dear Parents and Carers

I hope you are all keeping well and are making the most of the sunshine and the eased restrictions of using outside spaces.

In school we have been working towards the reopening of the school and using the advice, guidelines and documents published by the Government, Herts County Council and Herts for Learning, and there have been many!

We have completed a Risk Assessment for the safest ways and methods to reopen the school and have written a COVID-19 Health and Safety Policy to ensure children, staff and parents are as safe as possible.  When writing these documents, we have taken account not only of all the advice, guidelines and documents, but also the context of our school setting such as: capacity and size of classrooms, outdoor spaces, children’s well-being and mental health, staffing, cleaning routines, resourcing and entering and leaving the site.  A lot of time and thought has gone into these documents to ensure they are as comprehensive as possible.  The governors approved both of these documents last night.  I would welcome your comments and suggestions as I want to make the children’s return to school as safe and as positive as possible.

The finer detail of the phased return to school of Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 classes will be given to parents in separate letters for each class, as the needs of these year groups are very different.  These letters will be sent to parents either on Thursday or Friday this week.

It is important that all parents receive our letters and updates.  It has been reported to the school office that a few parents have not received emails or text messages.  Emails and text messages are sent out in groups or bundles, so parents cannot be left out and will have received them.  It might be that some parents are using a different email address or phone number and not informed us.  If you know of someone who has not received an email or text message, please ask them to update their information with the school.  All newsletters sent parents are also uploaded to our website.

Yours sincerely
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]
Mrs Sue Thompson
Headteacher
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